
Barton  Foundation  has  money
to give away
The  Barton  Foundation  $14,500  to  give  away  for  community
projects  focused  on  building  capacity  through  training,
informational products, or events that increase mental health
awareness,  reduce  stigma,  and  connect  patients  and  their
families to programs and services.

Priority will be given to “one time” investments, such as
special projects or events. Grants will not be awarded for
overhead or on-going services.

Grant  proposals  will  be  accepted  until  Nov.
30,  with  recipients  notified  no  later  than  Jan.  30.

This  funding  is  available  for  nonprofit  organizations  and
social service agencies. Additional grant criteria and the
application are available online or contact Kindle Craig at
530.543.5612.
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